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Arms Minute 3, 1956 

c. 222 Remington 

In accordance with the request trom Sales! Research and 
Development has investigated this matter, and repor~s that a gun 
can be made available in 222 nemington and that anticipated ac­
curacy will be as good as that ot the Model 722. No detailed cost 
estimates have been made, but it is expected that the cost ot the 
rine1:1 will ba scme~'1h3 t more thm tor tbs 244 Remington. The 
2l+l+ Remington !.s estimated to cost 2l cents more than the 30/06. 

Sales will prepare a forecast, and N. F. Larsen will 
prepare the usual economic evaluation • 

rt is the opinion or Sales that, although this is not an 
item which shows a profit, we must improva performance ot our am­
munition in our own gu.~s, even though this involves additional 
expense. The committee concurred, and suggested that Research and 
Development investigate the proposed changes, and, if thoy are as 
beneficial as is eXJ'ected, prepare a progl'alZl !or their introduction. 
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